
The operator of the Sagunto regasification plant has informed the System Technical Manager of the need to
carry out unexpected maintenance on one of the terminal's tanks. During the time the work is carried out,
and in order to ensure optimal conditions, the tank needs to be empty, and therefore will be temporarily
unavailable.

As a consequence, from the publication of this operation note until the maintenance is concluded
(the duration of which the operator is currently assessing), the capacity of this tank, which amounts to
150,000 m3 LNG/1,020 GWh, will not be taken into account:

✓ in the calculation of the LNG tank storage service offer in the various allocation processes
(annual, quarterly, monthly, daily/intraday)

✓ in the congestion management and anti-hoarding mechanisms that apply to this service.

The already formalized AGNL contracts to date will not be affected.

This operation note will be updated as soon as an estimate of the maintenance duration and its progress is
available.
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Operation Note No. 4/2024 - June 3rd (start)
Temporary reduction in LNG storage capacity at TVB due to the unexpected unavailability of 
an LNG tank at the Sagunto regasification plant
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